
Auxiliary Bonds – Due by July 31, 2025  
 

It is time for you to think about renewing your bond for the 2025-2026. 
 

According to Sec. 814 – Trustees, Duties of (All Levels) of the National Bylaws 

E. It shall be the duty of the Trustees to see that the offices of the President 

and Treasurer are bonded with an indemnity company authorized by 

National Headquarters or the Department.  

1. As surety in a sum at least double the amount of funds and value of 

property for which, so far as can be anticipated, the President and 

Treasurer may be accountable.  

2. The amount shall be approved by the body and the bond premium paid 

from their funds. A motion shall be made, passed and included in the 

Secretary's minutes. 

 

The bond amount needs to be voted on in your June meeting if you are purchasing 

from National.   

 

MALTA will not be available due to maintenance, July 1, 2025. Once MALTA comes 

back on-line, (usually around July 5th) the Treasurer will need to purchase that bond 

through MALTA no later than July 30th. 

 

If you are an Auxiliary who is purchasing an outside source for the bond, you will 

need to send it to Department Secretary Jackie Davis by June 1st so that it can be 

put on the agenda for the 2025-2026 June Council meeting for their approval.  

Once it is approved, you will be able to purchase the bond.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this.  


